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The New Season in the Youth Center will Start 
on 28 September

Dear friends,  

 

Here is a quick update on the Youth Center Zajecar. The regular season has finished on 25 May 2018,

and we closed the Center for the summer break. Unfortunately, we were not able to reconstruct the

backyard of the Youth Center and adapt it into summer garden for this season. Simply, it was not

possible to meet the procurement requirements of the German Organization for International

Cooperation (GIZ) in a timeframe that would allow ZI to open the summer garden in early summer.  

 

However, ZI will use GIZ support, and the renovation works will start in mid March 2019 (depending

on the weather conditions). Thus, the Youth Center summer garden should open its doors in early May

2019. We are happy to present the exterior design of the summer garden in the photos below.  

 

Opening of the summer garden will not only allow ZI to provide services and programs for young

people in summer period, it will also enable ZI to keep young people that are currently employed in the

Youth Café during the whole year as well as to employ new young people due to increased workload.  

 

In the meantime, ZI will renovate the interior of the Youth Café that will surprise young people with a

creative design. ZI is also preparing new and exciting programs for 2018/19 season. The winter season

in the Center will start on 28 September.  

 

Everyone is welcome!  
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Win A Free Trip To Gulf 
Photo Plus Photo Week 
Each year Gulf Photo Plus puts on an

incredible event they call "Photo Week."

In 2017 Photo Week takes place from

February 10-17th in Dubai. If you happen 


